
 

Since 1788é 
 United in Christõs love,  

we glorify God through 
worship, nurture, and    
service to all people. 

PRAYER 
CONCERNS 

 

¶ Patsy White  

¶ Vicki Hawkins  

¶ Pam Kay 

¶ Murray White  

¶ Melissa Dye  

¶ Joan Boardman  

¶ David Neel  

¶ Don Christensen  

¶ Saundra Bonds  

¶ Greyson Gload*  

¶ Betty Kimbrell*  

¶ Millie Williams*  

¶ Bob Tuthill*  

¶ Charlee Rae Gribble*  

¶ Margaret Morgan*  

¶ Libby Kern*  

¶ Dee Rutter*  

¶ Bob Lane*  

¶ Billy Barron*  

¶ Lois Edwards*  

 

Our Mission Coworkers  

¶ Cindy Corell - Haiti  

¶ Dori Hjalmarson - 

Life at Unity 
February 18, 2019 

WE NEED YOU to have your 
picture included in the new 
Unity pictorial directory! We 
want every one of 
you included! See flyer later in 
this publication for details. 

OUTREACH AT UNITY  
 
United in Christõs love, we glorify God through worship, nurture, and service to all people. The 
Outreach program at Unity addresses the òservice to all peopleó part of our mission 
statement. The Outreach Team works with funds provided by your gifts and offerings 
to Unityõs operating budget and directs support to programs local and worldwide.   
 
Some of the main local programs include financial support to the Fort Mill Care 
Center, which gives food and help with utilities to those in need. Also, we support a 
senior center (currently displaced because of the fire) which provides fellowship and a 
meal five days a week.  Unity hosts homeless families 4-5 times a year under the 
Family Promise program.  These guests stay in churches in the community while they 
work to find employment and get back on their feet.  We also support the Childrenõs 
Attention Home for neglected and abused children with scholarships to Bethelwoods 
camp and general financial help.  Unity partners with Habitat for Humanity of York 
County building new homes and home repairs.  We host Red Cross blood drives and 
give away food from the 2nd Harvest food bank in partnership with our neighbor 
church, Jerusalem Baptist.  We also collect school supplies for children in need in the 
Fort Mill school district. 
 
Worldwide, we support programs in Haiti, Honduras, Mexico, and the Middle East.  
In Haiti, we contribute to PCUSA missionary Cindy Correll, a childrenõs nutrition 
program, and a nursing school.  We make an annual mission trip to Honduras, 
working on a community home building program.  Unity also supports Honduras 
PCUSA missionary Dori Hjalmarson, Heifer Honduras, and Project Alternatives.  We 
have installed clean water systems in Mexico through the Living Waters program.  
Unity has also helped with funds for education of Syrian refugee children. 
 
You can see your financial support goes a long way providing òservice to all peopleó. 
 

MISSION 



 

CHRISTIAN              
EDUCATION  

STAFF 

Rev. Lindsay White  

Assoc. Pastor for Youth Ministries  

(youth grades 6 -12)  

LWhite@UnityFortMill.org  

Kathryn McGregor  

Director of Christian Education  

(children and adults)  

KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org  

Linda Bunge  

Director of Unity Preschool  

PreschoolAtUnity@gmail.com  

Melissa Dye  

Children in Worship Coordinator  

 CIW@UnityFortMill.org   

Lauren Lochel  

Nursery Coordinator  

Nursery@UnityFortMill.org  
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CHRISTIAN EDUCATION  

SUNDAY SCHOOL: FEB 24 
 

¶ As a Child ð Room M206 ð  Mark 

¶ Faith Connections ð Room M102 ð Renegade Gospel 

¶ Fellowship ð Fellowship Hall ð Moses Reluctant Prophet 

¶ Holy Grounds ð Fellowship Hall Parlor ð Yes Lord, I Have Sinned, but I Have 
Several Excellent Excuses 

¶ Unity  ð Room M210 ð Luke 9:28-36 (37-43) 

¶ òInspiredó Book Study - Chapter 2: Deliverance Stories 

ADULTS  

WHAT WEõVE  
BEEN UP TO  

SUNDAY NIGHT LIVE FAMILY MEALS  
 
Each Sunday February 24-March 24, a group of SNL participants will help provide a 
simple meal.  Meal reservations can be made by online at 
http://unityfortmill.org/sunday-night-live1. While there is no specific charge for the 
dinner, donations will be accepted to offset the cost of the meal, with a suggested 
donation of $4 per person. Dinner reservations for 3/3 must be made online by 
Wednesday, February 27th.  
 

CHURCH -WIDE  

YOUTH/CHILDREN  

CONFIRMATION FOR OLDER YOUTH  
 
High School youth who did not complete or attend a Confirmation program in 8th 
grade are invited to a 5-week Confirmation for Older Youth class during Sunday School 
throughout the month of March (March 3-31). If you would like to sign up for the class 
or if you have questions, please fill out the Commitment Form found at the Youth 
Station, and contact Lindsay White for more details at lwhite@UnityFortMill.org 

SUNDAY NIGHT LIVE: FEB 24 -MARCH 24 
 
Sunday Night Live offers opportunities for learning for children and adults from 5:00-
6:00 pm. Sign up online or learn more at www.UnityFortMill.org/sunday-night-live1 
 

Adult classes include: 
òSabbath Keepingó Discussion Group Room M201  
You are PC(USA)! What Does That Mean? Room M312  

 
Children classes include:  

Cherub Choir Handbell Room 
Learning How to Pray Room M208  
Growing Christians (GCõs) Community Presbyterian Church, 600 White St. 

mailto:LWhite@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:lglasco@unityfortmill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
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LAST SUNDAYõS         
ATTENDANCE  

8:45 am . . .112  

11:00 am . . . 287  

Livestream . . . 31  

25th ANNUAL 
MOTHER*  

DAUGHTER*SISTER*
FRIEND LUNCHEON  
 
Sunday, March 31, 2019 
Speaker - Rev. Jeannie Bickett 
Tickets go on sale March 3 and 
10, 2019 

RECOVERY EFFORTS CONTINUE WITH THE 
MINISTRIES BUILDING  

 
It has been less than three months since the campus fire of 12.9.18.  In that time, we 
have not only completed the initial response of the fire as it impacted the Ministries 
Building, but have begun a full recovery.  Recovery tasks that are finished include 
replacing the ceilings, cleaning the HVAC duct system, repairing walls, providing 
maintenance to the elevator, assessing computer system, etc.  Two of the last items 
on the recovery list are painting walls and replacing carpet and floor tiles.  The 
Buildings & Grounds Ministry Team and others will be working on these last tasks 
during the coming weeks. 
 
In regards to the Unity Hall Building and the Historic Sanctuary, the Buildings & 
Grounds Ministry Team, our consultants, and others continue to work intensely with 
our insurance company, Church Mutual, to resolve the insurance claim.  If you have 
questions about the campus fire, please contact Jacob Saylor, Church Administrative 
Officer, at jsaylor@unityfortmill.org.   

MISSION STUDY TEAM REPORT  
 
The Mission Study Team has been working since last spring collecting information 
from the community and church to discern what we are called to be. The team has 
completed its report and obtained approval from the Session and Presbytery. The 
complete report can be read on Unity's website under "About Us"/"Transitions".  
The Mission Study Team will present a summary of the report at an after dinner 
Sunday Night Live session at 6:45pm on Sunday, March 10th, in Room 312. 

HELP US SAVE ON 
POSTAGE 

 
Please pick up your Stewardship 
packets in the hallway next to the 
Narthex. The packets contain 
information for Adults and 
Confirmed Youth about 
opportunities for ministry, the 
proposed 2019-2020 budget and 
forms to communicate your 
ministry interests and financial 
giving intentions for the 
upcoming program year.  
Commitment Sunday is March 
24th.  
 


